
 
 

 

PATRICK D. CROCKER 

patrick@crockerlawfirm.com 

 

 

 

May 1, 2013 

 

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal, Executive Secretary 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio E-FILED VIA DIS SYSTEM 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, Ohio  43266-0573 

 

RE: Globalcom Inc.  

d/b/a GCI Globalcom Inc 

d/b/a First Communications 

Letter of Compliance 

Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI 

 

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

 

Pursuant to the Commission’s Entry dated March 20, 2013 in the above-captioned proceeding, 

our firm is writing on behalf of our client, Globalcom Inc. d/b/a GCI Globalcom d/b/a First 

Communications.  We advise that the above captioned company’s intrastate switched access 

rates are set at parity of the company’s corresponding interstate rates. 

  

Accordingly, we hereby affirm that the company is in compliance with 47 C.F.R. § 51.907 of the 

FCC’s rules and applicable Commission rules after July 1, 2013 without any amendment to the 

company’s Ohio access tariff. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at (269) 381-8893 or 

Patrick@crockerlawfirm.com. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

CROCKER & CROCKER 

 

/s/ Patrick D. Crocker 

 

Patrick D. Crocker 

 

PDC/pas 
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